
 

 

EXTENDED ABTRACT SUBMISSION FOR THE WORKSHOP “COPERNICUS AND ITALY”, 

ROME, 28-30 SEPTEMBER 2023 

Dear Colleagues, 

we would like to remind you the international workshop «Copernicus and Italy. “Corona Magnorum 

Virorum et Artificum”: A Revolutionary Astronomer in the Cradle of Humanism», aimed at celebrating the 

550th anniversary of the birth of Nicolaus Copernicus and the reopening of the Astronomical and 

Copernican Museum of the INAF – Astronomical Observatory of Rome. The call for papers is still open and it 

is still possible to share your Copernican researches, thoughts and new findings. 

We would like also to announce the extension of the deadline for abstract submission to May 21st, 

2023, encouraging all scholars to propose a contribution and to submit an abstract in free format 

on this form: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1X3PpY3tOy3DMtots9_-

FRX2xZ9DlOtp7Mt1fgDeVYZs/edit 

Please note that this is the last call for abstracts! 

We wish to warmly invite you not to miss this opportunity for a fruitful and pleasant time in the Eternal City 

in the footsteps of the Father of Modern Astronomy. The conference - to be held on 28th-30th September 

2023 - will be hosted by the Istituto Polacco di Roma in Palazzo Blumensthil, Via Vittoria Colonna, 1 and in 

the Headquarters of Istituto Nazionale di Astrofisica in Villa Mellini, the ex-Observatory of Rome in Monte 

Mario. 

The main target of this meeting is to focus on the relations between Copernicus and Italy before and after 

the revelation of the Heliocentric model, trying to better understand the genesis, the inspiration and the 

reception of the Solar Revolution among local humanists, but also the aftermath of Copernicanism in Rome 

and its connection with the founding of the Copernican Museum in the age of Nationalisms. 

You are also welcome to forward this message to any of your colleagues and groups whose contributions 

would further enrich the interdisciplinary exchange and discussion about the specific topics of the sessions. 

Please refer to the website https://indico.ict.inaf.it/event/2331/ for further details and updates. 

Looking forward to your contribution, we wish to thank you in advance. 

Sincerely, 

the «Copernicus and Italy» Organising Committee 
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